
From: Vasudevan, Kriththika
To: OIG/COC Requests
Subject: EFRC memos
Date: Friday, April 15, 2022 2:19:59 PM

This message is from an EXTERNAL SENDER - be CAUTIOUS, particularly with links and attachments

Dear Sir/Madam:

Can I please get the EFRC decision memos on the cases which were heard on April 7, 2022?

Thank you,
Kriththika Vasudevan, Deputy Inspector General
Los Angeles County Office of the Inspector General
312 S. Hill Street, 3rd Floor, Los Angeles, CA 90013
(T)
(F)

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This communication with its contents contains confidential
and legally privileged information. It is solely for the use of the intended recipient.
Unauthorized interception, review, use or disclosure is prohibited and may violate applicable
laws including the Electronic Communications Privacy Act. If you are not the intended
recipient, please contact the sender and destroy all copies of the communication.
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